
HOW TO AVOID SURGERY
IN CASES OF SEVERE
PERIODONTITIS AND
PERI-IMPLANTITIS?
FROM SCIENCE TO THE CLINIC

LIVE
WEBINAR

Wednesday, July 10 
1:00 p.m. - 1:45 p.m. 
with Q&A session

Simultaneous translation into Italian and Spanish 

LIVE WEBINAR:

The complete removal of plaque and 
subgingival tartar is essential for the 
success of non-surgery aimed at 
reducing or eliminating the pathogenic 
species responsible for periodontal 
diseases. However, factors anatomy, 
skill of the operator and patient 
conditions may prevent total removal. 
Studies indicate that up to 30% of the 
subgingival root surfaces treated can 
remain contaminated.

Therefore, the use of additional 
antimicrobial materials during 
instrumentation is recommended. The 
"CLEAN&SEAL" concept, using sodium 
hypochlorite/amino acid (PERISOLV) and 
cross-linked hyaluronic acid gel 
(hyaDENT BG), was proposed to improve 
clinical outcomes, reduce pathogenic 
bacteria, and promote tissue 
regeneration, reducing the need for 
future surgery.

DR. EGLĖ RAMANAUSKAITĖ

WEBINAR IS OPEN TO DENTISTS AND DENTAL HYGIENISTS

1. Baseline PD >10 mm

Language: English 

2. Follow up at 3 months PD 4 mm 3. Follow up at 6 months PD 3 mm

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/2617187049005/WN_cuL_DYN_QBW0REp-4Eww9A#/registration

